
The Core Humanitarian Standard (CHS)
 helps us assess the quality of our 

programmes and projects as well as 
improve the way we work. It helps 

make sure aid agencies are
 accountable to the people they are

Working to help. Working to help. 

The CHS is undergoing review. We are 
inviting  practitioners to give feedback. 

By sharing our learning and 
experiences, we can  work together 

to shape one of the universal 
humanitarian standards.  

Co-hosted by : 

For enquiries contact: Wonder +263772661343  | Sally - +263773020527

Supported By :

Core Humanitarian 
Standard Review 

Consultation Session

Date: Tuesday, 29th November, 2022
Venue: Holiday Inn , Harare, Zimbabwe

Time: 1230h – 1400h CAT
Main language: English
Translations: Portuguese

Session will also be virtually streamed via Zoom

Click here to register

https://www.cha-africa.org/programs.html#hs



